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Good morning,

I am writing to submit my public comment for item #1 on today's Rules Committee meeting,
and to express my support for Christen Evans to be reappointed to her seat on the
Homelessness Oversight Committee.

I have been a homeless service provider in San Francisco since 2005, and in those twenty
years, I have rarely encountered an individual as dedicated, measured, steadfast, generous and
knowledgeable to the needs of our unhoused residents and the providers who serve them, as
Christen. We are so very fortunate to have a business owner who sees the connection between
a healthy economy, healthy streets, and healthy service network to make our city the best it
can be.

Christen gives tirelessly, selflessly and generously to this City through her service on the
commission, and we are so fortunate to have her. I hope the Rules Committee will reappoint
her to her seat.

Thank you,
Stephany
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